
Auckland Unitary Plan
Proposed Plan Change 7: Additions to 
Schedule 14 Historic Heritage

Closing date for appeals to decision 
extended.

Auckland Council has extended the closing 
date for appeals to the decision on Proposed 
Plan Change 7: Additions to Schedule 14 
Historic Heritage to the Auckland Unitary 
Plan (Operative in Part) (the proposal). The 
closing date for appeals has been extended 
to 29 May 2019 because the amendments 
to Auckland Unitary Plan GIS Viewer (maps) 
were not included in the decision when it 
was notified on 15 March.

A full copy of the decision and public  
notice can be viewed online at 
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/
unitaryplanmodifications  
click on Proposed plan changes and scroll 
to PC7.

Date 12 April 2019

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


